
March 5, 2025
 
Dear Valued Customers and Partners,
 
As valued members of the TIPCO community, we want to inform you about upcoming tariff
adjustments that will affect certain products and services. We will implement these tariffs as
they are issued, and we anticipate cost increases of 10% to 35% depending on the product.
 
These changes will be effective from April 14, 2025, and all orders, including current blanket
and scheduled orders, will be subject to tariff adjustments. Given the fluid nature of these
updates, we will continue to monitor the situation and apply changes, as necessary.
 
Our primary goal is to maintain the level of excellence you have come to rely on from TIPCO
Technologies while adapting to current market conditions.
 
We appreciate your understanding and partnership as we navigate these adjustments. Thank
you for your continued support. 
 
Always Forward,
 
 
 
Rob Lyons
CEO, Commercial Business
TIPCO Technologies


